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December 16, 2015 

 

Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
27th Floor, 2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
Attention: Ms. K. Walli, Board Secretary 
 
Re: Lakeland Power Distribution Ltd. (LPDL) and Parry Sound Power 
Corporation (PSPC) 
2016 IRM4 Electricity Distribution Rate Application,  
OEB File No. EB-2015-0086 
 
Dear Ms. K. Walli: 
 
Lakeland Power Distribution Ltd. (LPDL) is in receipt of the draft decision the delegated 
authority proposes to make. 
 
LPDL is in agreement with the decision including the draft Rate Order.  LPDL has 
completed the review of the deferral and variance account balances in relation to Parry 
Sound for the next IRM rate application. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 

 
Margaret Maw, Chief Financial Officer 

Lakeland Power Distribution Ltd. 
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